From: mail=eklutnahydro.com@wpdatacenter.com on behalf of Michal Stryszak

To: Sam Owen
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Friday, February 9, 2024 4:06:14 PM

I am an anchorage resident. Please reopen flow to the river so that the salmon can come back. Having vibrant
salmon streams is a Huge boost both to the people of anchorage and to the wildlife. Thank you.
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